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R E S O L U T I O N 

 

 

COACH REQUESTS REASONS FOR NON-RENEWAL – APPROVAL 

OF RESPONSE LETTER (CLASSIFIED AS PRIVATE PERSONNEL DATA) 

 

 

 BE IT RESOLVED, By the School Board of Independent School District 709, St. 

Louis County, Minnesota, that the School Board Approves the Response Letter  for Reasons 

of Non-Renewal of Head Coaching Position, pursuant to Minnesota Statute 122A.33 Subd. 3. 
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